
Support Local Horticulture Scholarships 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We are reaching out to you on behalf of the [Organization/Institution Name], an organization 

dedicated to fostering the growth of aspiring horticulturists in our community. 

This year, we are launching a scholarship program aimed at supporting students who are 

pursuing their dreams in horticulture and landscaping. With your generous support, we can 

provide financial assistance to those who are passionate about cultivating and preserving our 

local flora. 

We kindly ask for your assistance in the form of a donation to help fund these scholarships. Your 

contribution will directly impact the lives of students and help them achieve their educational 

goals. 

Any amount you can donate will make a difference, and together, we can nurture the next 

generation of horticulture professionals. 

Thank you for considering our request. We appreciate your support in growing our community's 

future! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Organization/Institution Name] 

[Contact Information] 


